The Hunterdon County Tricentennial Committee
is pleased to extend an invitation to purchase tickets to

A Gala Celebration

to be held in the Ballroom of the historic Grand Colonial on Route 173 in
Perryuille, on March 29, 2014.

Beginning on February 1, 2014, you will have the opportunity to purchase up to two tickets

at $150.00 each. Only 250 tickets will be available for this very special fundraising event, the
proceeds from which will support lectures, presentations, reenactments and other cultural events
throughout the year. Once all 250 tickets are sold, no additional tickets will be available.

This will be a full evening of fun, musical entertainment and fine dining, with bidding at both
a live and silent auction. Attire is semi-formal, black tie optional.

The evening will begin promptly at 6pm with a one hour Cocktail Reception, and preview of
the silent auction items. An elegant dinner will begin at 7:30pm, followed by the live auction,
and dancing thereafter, featuring live music presented by The Swingedelics, and a cash bar.

Tickets will be available for purchase at our Flemington Headquarters, The Choir School
Building at 3 Chorister Place, Flemington, N 08822 on Saturdays from 10am until 2pm
or through the mail by check.

This will be a wonderful evening to enjoy the Celebration of Hunterdon County’s Tricentennial.
Please do not miss this opportunity to enjoy this special evening!

Victoria Miller and Peter Kinsella, Co-Chairs
Hunterdon County Tricentennial
Gala Organization Committee
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